
 
 

April 21, 2021 

 

      February 1, 2022 

 

Subject: Revised product lead-time. 
 

Dear Valued 3M Customer: 

3M is experiencing intermittent supply disruptions which may affect our ability to meet anticipated lead 
times on certain 3M aerospace products and we are actively working to mitigate these supply impacts. 
3M is changing its lead time to 60 working* days on the products listed below: 
 
3M™ Adhesive Transfer Tape 9379 
3M™ Adhesive Transfer Tape 9380 
 

 
3M will put this new lead-time into effect on February 15, 2022. We appreciate your partnership and 
flexibility during this time. 3M remains committed to providing quality products and outstanding service 
to our customers. We apologize for any inconvenience that this situation may cause. We appreciate your 
continued support of 3M products. 

 
Please continue to work with your customer service representative for material updates 1-800-235-
2376. We appreciate your continued support of 3M products and services.  
 

Sincerely, 

 
Matthew Norris – Portfolio Manager 
3M Automotive and Aerospace Solutions Division 

 
 

*Note:  Edit from original issue date of 1/25/2022 to clarify working vs calendar days. 

Automotive & Aerospace Solutions Division 


